NETCOINS HOLDINGS INC. ANNOUNCES EFFECTIVE DATE OF NAME CHANGE

Vancouver, British Columbia, April 14, 2022 — Netcoins Holdings Inc. (“Netcoins”, or the “Company”)
(CSE:NETC) is pleased to announce that effective April 20, 2022, the Company’s name will change from
“Netcoins Holdings Inc.” to “Axcap Ventures Inc.”.

The Company’s common shares are currently halted but are expected to trade under the symbol of
“AXCP” once trading commences following completion of the Company’s change of business to an
investment issuer (see the Company’s August 17, 2020 news release).

The new CUSIP will be 05455X106 and the new ISIN number will be CA05455X1069. The share capital
of the Company remains unchanged.

Forward-Looking Statements

This release may contain forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements are statements
that are not historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words "expects",
"plans”, "anticipates", "believes", "intends", "estimates", "projects", "potential" and similar
expressions, or that events or conditions "will", "would", "may", "could" or "should" occur. Although
Netcoins believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on
reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results
may differ materially from those in forward looking statements. Netcoins expressly disclaims any
intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements whether as a result of new

information, future events or otherwise.
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